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UNITED STATES"s
l' % NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSIONm
5 " O',,E REGION 1
o, 631 PARK AVENUE
%, ,o'g KING OF PRUSSIA. PENNSYLVANtA 19406

.....
November 19, 1980

Docket Nos. 50-516
50-517

.

Long Island Lighting Company
ATTN: Mr. Charles P. Davis

Senior Vice President
250 Old Country Road
Mineola, New York 11501

Gentlemen:

Inspection and Enforcement Bulletin No. 80-23 was transmitted to you for
action by letter dated November 14, 1980. The first paragraph erroneously
stated, "No written response is required." It should have stated, "A written

response is required."

Sincerely,

"g A A.-

R yce H. Grier
ctor

j

i
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cc:
J. P. Novarro, Project Manager
Edward M. Barrett, Esquire
Edward J. Walsh, Esquire
T. F. Gerecke, Manager, Engineering QA Department
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